Michael B. Hancock Mayor



City and County of Denver

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY AND COUNTY BUILDING
DENVER, CO 80202-5390
TELEPHONE: (720) 865-8787

TTY/TTD: (720) 865-9010

December 15, 2021

Brian Ablanczy
Operations Manager
Sturgeon Electric Company, Inc.
12150 East 112th Avenue
Henderson, CO 80640

Dear Mr. Ablanczy,

On behalf of the City and County of Denver, I would like to recognize Sturgeon Electric Company for your commitment to small, disadvantaged, and women – owned businesses throughout the Denver Metropolitan area. By identifying opportunities for certified firms to participate in the Denver International Airport's expansion projects of Concourses C East and A West, Sturgeon has contributed to the progression of job retention and small business growth.

The City and County of Denver values small businesses and recognizes the tremendous impact strong industries have on the local economy. During these difficult times, small businesses have had to make tough decisions to preserve profit margins, retain employees, and sustain revenues. It is refreshing to note, now more than ever, that industry leaders like Sturgeon continue to support small- businesses by building collaborative partnerships on city projects. Such contributions create major economic impacts for these firms and their surrounding communities.

Thank you, Sturgeon Electric Company, for creating viable opportunities for disadvantaged, minority, and women-owned firms to continue to participate in the increasing developments of our expanding city.

Respectfully,

Michael B. Hancock

Mayor